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The (MAC) Community Integration Subcommittee is now accepting suggestions 
for its final set of recommendations on Illinois home and community-based 
services. The Subcommittee's purpose is to create a set of short- and long-term 
recommendations to increase the number of Illinois seniors and people with 
disabilities who can access HCBS. The Subcommittee's purpose also includes 
making recommendations on ways that Illinois HCBS can be both equitable and 
accessible. Survey responses are due by midnight on August 1, 2022. Public survey 
link is here.  

Members of the public who prefer to submit suggestions via public comment may 
do so in the MAC Community Integration Subcommittee meeting on September 1, 
2022.  The notice for that meeting will include instructions on how to sign up for 
public comment and will be posted here at least ten calendar days before the 
meeting.  Interested individuals are encouraged to review the survey at the link 
above to get a sense of the areas where the subcommittee is most interested in input 
via public comment.    

mailto:hfswebmaster@illinois.gov
mailto:hfswebmaster@illinois.gov
http://www.hfs.illinois.gov/
https://secure-web.cisco.com/1-h9h9vTp860WAIDQ5gEfycw1h4edZgB9sVTPJ_75zWBDitSviDQlYI63yOhdIBuTVjn1sHM2Tixp81m5eiLjMJgVxQUpzefrsgo0EPjQvCd6QA116HRbD3IKNxgEF2rYWj-Lb6G4HkUjl8PbCorhD8zMAvxkA97G2VY-LAH6K5Ub6ryptZoVyf962T8DjxbHvmH5p4Jaa8lQpkVrxHKepwmZtI2DfiS1rmUv_wySQf_bbnfadXR4ExJAd5RCyzDFGZ9DuUT0E-do86V7LDuph-qT_7RT3-xAe9VFA1rPx98nL0g6MEYk-Lpu5EIH0MyTJzWS9lpZ-wtIH0cHvcL7EbhmKOQ9xs39pNGUB9CwAZ_L1Vh00GdDoBaEIdsYhyDxQ4Va2FSysnMef7GOCbQi2Em7TUNaf7v1uAQE8AgBtU0MdLXe58kL4J-W4UZNktdw/https%3A%2F%2Fforms.gle%2F1LxoTDrBNVL2tuvu6
https://secure-web.cisco.com/1-h9h9vTp860WAIDQ5gEfycw1h4edZgB9sVTPJ_75zWBDitSviDQlYI63yOhdIBuTVjn1sHM2Tixp81m5eiLjMJgVxQUpzefrsgo0EPjQvCd6QA116HRbD3IKNxgEF2rYWj-Lb6G4HkUjl8PbCorhD8zMAvxkA97G2VY-LAH6K5Ub6ryptZoVyf962T8DjxbHvmH5p4Jaa8lQpkVrxHKepwmZtI2DfiS1rmUv_wySQf_bbnfadXR4ExJAd5RCyzDFGZ9DuUT0E-do86V7LDuph-qT_7RT3-xAe9VFA1rPx98nL0g6MEYk-Lpu5EIH0MyTJzWS9lpZ-wtIH0cHvcL7EbhmKOQ9xs39pNGUB9CwAZ_L1Vh00GdDoBaEIdsYhyDxQ4Va2FSysnMef7GOCbQi2Em7TUNaf7v1uAQE8AgBtU0MdLXe58kL4J-W4UZNktdw/https%3A%2F%2Fforms.gle%2F1LxoTDrBNVL2tuvu6
https://www2.illinois.gov/hfs/About/BoardsandCommisions/MAC/News/Pages/default.aspx

